
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

November 17, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00am

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Looking Ahead…
Easter Monday- Church Office
Closed
Next Week
Sunday April 27 at 10am
Worship Service
Red Brick Kids

 April 20, 2025
Easter Sunday Service at 10:00am

Welcome                                                                                       Greg Dick

Worship in Song                                                                                  Choir        

Children’s Moment                                                            Linda Pankratz        

Community Prayer 

Scripture Reading             Psalm 118:1-2, 14-24            Cheryl Schmidt 

                                                   Luke 24:1-12

Message                                   “He is Risen!”                       Pastor Daniel

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

Bears and Blankets
Greetings! We (the Faith
Community) have a request for
many Bears and Blankets Care Kits
and many Children’s Books! 
My contact info is
janscats@gmail.com or
289-990-4839. If you like, we can
arrange a drop off / pick up point at
a place convenient to both. Love
always! / jan

Within the Community...
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Within Red Brick Church...

Family News

Within the Community...

Bridging Histories: A Journey of Reflection and
Reconciliation
Tuesday, May 27, 9 a.m. - 4 p.m., Lincoln Museum and
Cultural Centre, 3800 Main St., Jordan Station
Take a trip back in time to the year 1908 to experience the
life of a rural Mennonite student in a one room
schoolhouse at the Lincoln Museum and Cultural Centre in
Jordan Station. Cost: $65 (lunch included). Visit
mcc.org/events to learn more and to register.

No RBK Today
There will be no Red Brick Kids today. Children can
remain in the sanctuary after the Children’s moment.
Thank you for your ongoing support. May you and your
family experience God's blessings this Easter season.

Niagara Life Centre Spring Newsletter
Copies of the Niagara Life Centre Spring Newsletter, along
with registration sheets for their annual walk and run, can be
found at the Welcome Centre.

Niagara Life Centre 2025 Walk & Run for Mental Health!
278 Parnell Road St. Catharines, ON L2M 6P8 (Covenant
Christian Reformed Church)
Join us on Saturday, April 26th, 2025 (8:30am - 11:00am) for
our Annual Walk and Run! Register as a participant on our
website at: https://niagaralifecentre.ca/events/walk-run-2025/
and sign up for a-fundraising on Canada helps at:
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/niagara-life-
centre/p2p/walk-and-run-2025/

We share our heartfelt condolences with the family and
friends of Kelly Wohlgemut who passed away suddenly on
April 10th. Kelly was a member of our church who you may
remember playing flute in our worship services in years past. 
A Celebration of Life Service will be held on Tuesday, April 22,
2025 at 2:00 pm at Southridge Community Church (201
Glenridge Ave. St. Catharines) with visitation preceding the
service from 1:00 pm-2:00 pm.

THANK YOU EVERYONE who volunteered at the Pleasant
Manor Spring Bazaar last week. It was a huge success! We
sold over 2,880 meat buns, over 2,160 cookies and over 50
paska loaves and buns. Thanks to those who donated other
baked items, jams and borscht. It was much appreciated.
We served over 65 people in the beautiful Tea room.
Included in the sale were knotted quilts and 6 were sold,
all from the area churches. Thank you quilters! All this
busyness brought in sales of over $5100. This money will be
used for the needs of the residents in the NEW Long Term
Care facility opening this October. Thank you from the
Niagara Women's Auxiliary. See you next November!

We share our deepest sympathies with the family of 
Alex Bradnam who passed away on April 16. A funeral service
will be held on Wednesday April 23 at 11:00am here at NUMC.
The visitation will be held on Tuesday April 22 from 4-6pm and
on Wednesday April 23 from 9:00am to 10:30am. Our prayers
are with Alice, Jonathan and Matthew and their family at this
difficult time.


